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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

As you are aware, Y2 children will be taking part in SATs this May. The national tests 

will take place in the mornings of week beginning 16th May 2022. At this time of year we usually 

hold a parents meeting, however this year we will be posting a virtual SATs information guide 

on our website, after half term and will send the link via class dojo and the school messaging 

service. This will give all the details of the days for each test, how long they last for, the number 

of tests for each subject and what type of questions to expect. The children are all working hard 

and making excellent progress towards their targets in class and we have completed many 

practice tests to get them familiar with the process (for example, the weekly Maths arithmetic 

homework is directly linked to the types of questions they will face in the Maths Paper 1). 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and suggest 

that the best ways of supporting learning from home are:  keeping a structured routine (sleep, 

meal times, quiet place to study) keeping up with the daily reading, completing the weekly 

homework and attending any booster sessions that are offered. We also have the online websites 

to make use of; TT rockstars, Spelling Shed & Purple Mash 

If you would like to complete some extra revision, then the school will creating some 

revision packs for after half term. Also the government site below has past example SATs that 

will give you a good indication of the type of questions that your child will be expected to 

complete.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/national-curriculum-assessments-practice-

materials#key-stage-1-past-papers  

All other information will be on the Virtual SATs guide, which will be available after 

half term. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs A Brown 

KS1 Lead 
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